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21 APR 2008

Mr Sebastian Tauchmann
Co-Covenor

Brisbane CBD Bicycle Users Group
GPO Box 2104

Brisbane QLD 4001

Dear Mr Tauchmann

Thank you for your submission on the draft Terms of Reference (ToR) for an Environmental
Impact Statement (EIS) for the Northern Link Road Tunnel Project (the project).

The draft ToR was publicly advertised on 1 December 2007 in the Courier Mail, and local
newspapers the following week, inviting comments by 31 January 2008. A total of 26
submissions were received from the public and Advisory Agencies. All comments received
have been considered and, where appropriate, incorporated in the ToR.

The ToR for the EIS are attached and are also available on the department’s website at
www.dip.qld.gov.au/projects.html

When an EIS has been prepared to the satisfaction of the Coordinator-General, a copy will
be provided to you and you will be invited to make a submission. The release of the EIS
will also be publicly advertised in state and local newspapers and on the department’s
website. Brisbane City Council, the proponent for the project, will also undertake an
extensive public information program at various community centres in the vicinity of the
project.
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If you require any further information, please contact Sofia Oliver (Project Manager) on
3405 5459 who will be pleased to assist.

Yours sincerely

Phil Dash
A/Assistant Coordinator-General
Significant Projects Coordination

Encl.



